
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

20th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS, SPRINGTERM 2024 

 

We are pleased to inform you that for parent consultation meetings this spring term, we will be able 

to offer both face-to-face meetings and telephone meetings.  Meetings will take place on Tuesday 

19th March and Wednesday 20th March 2024. All meetings will be from 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm (the last 

available booking will be at 5.50 pm). 

 

During Parent’s Evening on Tuesday 19th March, we will also be holding a Mental Health Support 

Clinic with Mrs Welch (LCC Mental Health Support Team). Like parents evening slots, Mrs Welch 

will be bookable in the clubs section of Arbor.  Each slot will last for 15 minutes and will give you the 

opportunity to discuss any issues or concerns you may have regarding the mental health of your 

child. These sessions are face to face and must be booked in advance. 

 

Parent appointments can be booked via Arbor; please book your preferred date and time. If you 

would prefer a telephone meeting, please send an in-app message or email to confirm this and so 

that we can ensure your child’s class teacher is aware of these arrangements on the day. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to these important meetings which offer an opportunity for you to 

talk to your child’s class teacher about how they have settled into school and also how they are 

progressing. If possible, we encourage you to bring your child with you to your face-to-face meeting 

if this is your chosen option. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr K Ola  

Head of School 


